10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 24 November 1980

Thank you for your letter of 19 November,
about the Wales TUC's approach for assistance
with the cost of a feasibility study on a
'resource centre'in Wales.

The Prime Minister is grateful to have
been consulted on this. She endorses your
Secretary of State's conclusion that an offer
of £40,000 is the correct, positive response
in this case.

I am sending copies of this letter to
Richard Dykes (Department of Employment) and
Roger Watts. (Chief Secretary's Office).

M. A. PATTISON

J.F. Craig, Esq.,
Welsh Office.




